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We had a brilliant walk around Wickwar, learning about the history of the area, 
visiting the brewery, church, old school, town hall and buthay, learning about how 
many of these areas link to our school today. After our history walk, we spent some 
time collecting data on the traffic in Wickwar as part of our geographical fieldwork. 
Once back in the classroom, we put the data collected into graphs, using computing 
skills.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In PE, we have begun practising skills in preparation 
for Sports Day at the end of the term, working on 
running, jumping and throwing.  
 
Next week we will be completing another practise 
multiplication check on TTRS so that we can target 
those times tables that we still need to work on. We 
are also able to have a look at and try out the official 
multiplication check from this week so we will have a 
go several times leading up to the check window at  
the start of term 6.  

 
 

Coming up next week - Learning Way to support at home  
In Maths, we will be focusing on time: 
reading, writing and converting between 
analogue and digital 12hr and 24hr 
clocks. 
 
In English, we will be writing in 
character through informal letters and 
diaries. 

Read at least 5 times a week. Please 
ensure reading is recorded in the 
reading record books each week.  
  
Mathletics – some children still have 
several outstanding pieces of home 
learning on mathletics. 
 
TTRS or other times tables practise.  
 

 


